
 
 

 

 

May 28, 2015 

 

 

 

Do you know how decisions are made at Taiga Non-Profit Housing? 

 
 

Taiga NPHC is hosting an informal question and answer session to help tenants 

and community partners understand the process and positions of membership and 

the Board of Directors. 

 

 

Taiga NPHC’s legal council will be onsite to answer questions in regards to both 

membership and the Board of Directors on; 

 

 

Thursday June 4, 2015 from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm in the common room 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: only questions directly related to membership, election of and 

the responsibilities of the Board of Directors will be addressed at this meeting. 

 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mary Lynn Brian 

Office Manager 

Taiga Non-Profit Housing Corporation 

 

 


